Chan rk Districts'

PreSchool
Open House

Wednesday February 22
Arrowhead Community Center
5-7PM

Looking for somewhere fun and safe to send your
little ones to start their educational journey? Come
on over to Arrowhead Community Center on
Wednesday February 22 for an informational open
house! Our instructors will be there to answer
questions and share information about our program
and the upcoming year!

This is a %reat opportunity to get a feel for Kids
Connection before registration opens to Residents on
Monday February 27 and Nhon-Residents on Monday
March 6!

The Scholastic Book Fair will also be open during
Open House!

More information about Kids
Connection and the upcoming
school year can be found on our
website at:

Channahon
Park District
‘,——\y



